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Congratulations to Alonso Johan Dmello (Year 2) for his remarkable 

participation in the 15th Edition of TriYas, held on February 8, 2025, at 

Yas Circuit, Abu Dhabi. Competing in the Roller Skaters 3 km category 

(Under 8 years, Male) against 34 participants, Alonso showcased  

determination and skill, securing an 11th-place finish. 

This achievement highlights his passion for sports and perseverance in a 

competitive field. Well done, Alonso! We look forward to seeing you reach 

even greater heights. 

 

 

                          Alonso Johan D’Mello Shines at TriYas 2025 


